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At the Venice R8 Committee meeting, a Draft Operations Manual for the R8 Committee was presented and discussed.    In general it was considered useful and no major changes or additions were proposed.

This document has now been extended and will be provided for the Lisbon meeting as a “First Version” for general reference by the R8 Committee and by other IEEE volunteers needing the information.   It is intended to provide helpful guidance in an informal style to supplement other documents such as the R8 Bylaws.   The R8 Committee Members are asked to review it carefully over the coming months and decide whether it is indeed useful.   If it is found satisfactory, then formal adoption of this version will be a possibility at the first meeting of the R8 Committee in 2010.
In the mean time, suggestions for improvements and notification of mistakes in it will be welcomed by the AdHoc Committee.

It has not proved possible to prepare recommendations for a substantial revision of the R8 Bylaws, but a list of some of the clauses which need attention, with reasons, will be available for the Lisbon meeting.    Choosing appropriately worded changes needs to be done very carefully in order not to introduce new problems for the future, and preparing for this is a task to be worked on during the remainder of 2009.
Tony Davies

R8 AdHoc Committee Chair
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